Riverside Schools Board

1 Minilya Parkway

Greenfields WA 6210

PO Box 1347 Mandurah WA 6210
Phone 9534 0300

Dear Staff,

Re: IPS Review Process and Report

As you are aware, late last year, a formal Review was carried out of Riverside Education Support
Centre by Independent Public School Reviewers. The Board recognises that this process is a
comprehensive process and involved staff, Board and student interviews. The Board has reviewed
the Final Report and would like to acknowledge the dedication of all staff to the educational welfare
of the students who attend the Centre and their families.

The Board recognises that there are many variables that ultimately impact upon student behaviour,
attendance and educational progress at our school and commend all staff for the important role you
all play in encouraging our students to achieve their potential.

The Review acknowledged a number of areas where the school is performing to a very high
standard. The Board congratulates all staff at the Centre for the progress made and acknowledges
the focus of all staff which is aimed at continually improving the progress of student performance at
the Centre and providing a supportive and nurturing learning environment for all students.

The Members of the Board extend to you our appreciation of the work you do with the students of
Riverside Education Support Centre and look forward to supporting all staff throughout 2016 and
beyond as we work together to achieve great things for our students.

Sincere appreciation and best wishes for a very successful 2016.

JohnReyburn
Board Chair



